
 

 

February 14, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Brenda Landwehr, Chairperson 
House Committee on Health and Human Services 
Statehouse, Room 151-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Landwehr: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2241 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2241 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2241 would amend the Dental Practices Act to allow the franchising of dental 
practices.  All dental practice franchises would be required to register with and be subject to 
inspections by the Kansas Dental Board. 
 
 According to the Kansas Dental Board, passage of HB 2241 would have no fiscal effect 
on Board operations. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Betty Wright, Dental Board 


